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DISTRUPTION OF ELECTRICITY SUPPLY ON CAMPUS  

The rainstorm of Monday, 06 February, 2023, damaged some concrete electric poles along 

the Shasha-UI electricity network. The unfortunate incident is responsible for the power 

supply cut to the campus.  

Repair work, which  has commenced in earnest, is  expected to be completed on Thursday, 09 

February,  2023, because of the level of damage and volume of work to be carried out.  

Kindly bear with us. 
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